
 
Holy Child School, Panchkula 

CIR HCS/24-25/165-B 
Class 7 

 
 

February 04, 2025 
Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 
 
We are happy to inform that your ward has been selected for a 
role in the ‘Musical Show titled – The Hilsa Fish.’ This will be 
presented before you on Monday, February 10, 2025 at 11:00 
a.m.    

Looking forward to your valuable presence to make the event a 
success. 

Note: Kindly be seated by 10:45 a.m.  

 
Thanking you. 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


